
From: Liberman, Howard HLiberman@wbklaw.com
Subject: EEO Audit "All Clear"

Date: May 17, 2018 at 12:33 PM
To: Diana Underwood Diana.Underwood@townsquaremedia.com, Alyssa Goldberg Alyssa.Goldberg@townsquaremedia.com
Cc: Chris Kitchen Christopher.Kitchen@townsquaremedia.com, Martin Stabbert Martin.Stabbert@townsquaremedia.com,

Teslik, Derek DTeslik@wbklaw.com, Thumann, Danielle DThumann@wbklaw.com

Diana/Alyssa:
 
I received the below email from the FCC this morning.  I don’t know if they also sent
it to Chris by email.
 
The FCC staff has reviewed our EEO audit response for the Fort Collins
employment unit and has concluded that “no further action is required.”
 
Martin, please direct a copy of the below email to the stations’ public files.
 
Howard
 
 
 
 

HOWARD M. LIBERMAN
PARTNER
1800 M STREET, NW
SUITE 800N
WASHINGTON, DC 20036
MAIN 202.783.4141
DIRECT 202.383.3373
FAX 202.783.5851
HLIBERMAN@WBKLAW.COM
WWW.WBKLAW.COM

 

This electronic message transmission contains information from the law firm of Wilkinson Barker Knauer, LLP which may be
confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above.  If you are not the
intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you
have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at 202.783.4141 or by electronic mail
administrator@wbklaw.com immediately.

From: Estella Salvatierra [mailto:Estella.Salvatierra@fcc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 8:41 AM
To: Liberman, Howard
Subject: KTRR(FM), Loveland, CO (Fac. ID # 50375)
 
Christopher Kitchen
General Counsel
Townsquare Media of Fort Collins, Inc.
 
Re:       KTRR(FM), Loveland, CO (Fac. ID # 50375)
            KKPL(FM), Cheyenne, WY (Fac. ID # 54394)
            KMAX-FM, Wellington, CO (Fac. ID # 84497)
            KUAD-FM, Windsor, CO (Fac. ID # 49538)
 



 
 
Dear Mr. Kitchen:
 
We have completed our review of the response of Townsquare Media of Fort Collins, Inc.,
licensee of the above-noted stations, to the February 26, 2018, random audit letter sent to it
in accordance with the provisions of 47 C.F.R. § 73.2080(f)(4) of the Commission’s Equal
Employment Opportunity (EEO) rules.  As a result of our review, we find that no further
action is required.  In accordance with Section 73.3526(e)(10) of the Commission’s rules for
commercial stations or Section 73.3527(e)(11) for noncommercial stations, the licensee
must place copies of this letter, our audit letter, and its audit response in the online public
inspection file of each station.  The licensee must maintain these materials in the files until
the next grant of the renewal application, by final order, of the license for the station to
which the file pertains.
 
Should you have any questions concerning this matter, you may call the EEO staff at (202)
418-1450.  Thank you for your cooperation.
 
Sincerely,
 
Lewis C. Pulley
Assistant Chief, Policy Division
Media Bureau
Federal Communications Commission          


